
Dear Parents, 

 

In an overabundance of caution, our school will be closed temporarily. 

It is our plan to ensure your child continues to receive instruction 

during this time. 

 

While school is temporarily closed, I will send out a link through Google 

Classroom for your child to log into a Google Meet. During these daily 

meets,  I will be conducting live instruction.  I will continue to cover 

math, ELA, science and social studies.  More specific information about 

each lesson and what the students are responsible for will be given 

daily.  Students will also have access to various online resources that 

will be assigned as we go forward. More information about these 

websites will be given when assigned.  Please let me know if you have 

difficulty accessing any resource assigned.  

 

I will try my best to replicate our classroom experience so your child 

can continue to learn and thrive in 2nd grade.  I know navigating 

through Google Meets may be difficult for some students, so please 

know that you can reach out to me with any questions or concerns you 

may have. I am available through email (​michele.roller@bridgesli.org​) or 

the Remind app for any issues or clarifications during regular school 

hours (8:00 am to 3:00 pm). I will be checking both throughout the day 

and will get back to you as soon as possible.  

 

Wishing everyone well as we continue to navigate through these unusual 

times.  

 

Sincerely, 

Michele Roller 
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